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This Week
“Play in a Day”: Please see the attached flyer for “Play in a Day” events coming up in 

Worthing for families with children with special needs.

Yoimoji of the Week: Waffles
Waffles is a Motivated Fox. We are using “Yoimojis” in our Assemblies, to help with learning and 

celebrating OFSTED’s Fundamental British Values.

Yoimoji is a blend of the Japanese words “yoi” (good) and “emoji” (slang for character.) You can 

see our Yoimoji posters on our website’s news pages.

Headteacher’s Award Winners
Jason & David, Pioneers - Great postcard writing.

Letters Home
Seniors: Ice skating letter & consent form (sent home in bags.)

Primary & Beachcombers: Christmas Play tickets letter (in bags.)



Class News from Globetrotters

All Globetrotters have been busy over the last week or so preparing for our much-

awaited Christmas Fayre! Activities have included making individual Christmas trees, 

beautiful glass lanterns, loads of reindeer inspired merchandise as well as lots and lots 

of chocolate sweet treats. Also, there were two very specials visitors to the college 

this week: Claire Smee and baby Freddie. Claire came in to speak to speak to our 

Parenting Awareness students about becoming a parent for the first time. It was so 

lovely to see them both.  
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